# The Monday Memo

Federated Church members look at the week ahead

The angel said to her, "Do not be afraid, Mary, for you have found favor with God. And now, you will conceive in your womb and bear a son, and you will name him Jesus." Luke 1:30-31

Lord God, just as you favored your servant Mary, grant all of us faith and trust in your power to bring salvation to all through Jesus Christ. Amen.

### Last week — In review

Friday, December 18 some of the Senior High gathered and went out Christmas Caroling.

**Sunday, January 20** we worshiped online at 9:30am. This was the fourth Sunday of Advent. Pastor Doug delivered the sermon, "The Savior Reveal", with a text from Luke 2:1-4 (15-20). To read a full copy of the sermon, please visit our website www.federatedff.org.

On Sunday we gathered in the church parking lot for our Christmas "Car"ol Sing-along. We stayed in our vehicles and tuned into 107.3 FM to sing Christmas carols.

## This week — Looking ahead

**Poinsettias** are available for pickup starting today because the church office will be closed starting December 24.

**Christmas Eve Bags:** If you have not pick up your Christmas Eve bag we have them ready in the Church office. You can pick up today - Wednesday 10am-2pm.

**Women's Bible Study:** Tuesday, December 22 will be our last Women's Bible Study until mid January. If you would like to be apart of this Bible Study please contact Karen at kmad@prtel.com

**Wednesday, December 23** join us for our last online Advent service at 5:30pm. Visit our website under "Resources" and "Live Streamed Worship".

Confirmation: No Confirmation this week the 23rd and next week the 30th.

**Christmas Eve:** Join us online for our Christmas Eve services. At 5:00pm - A Family Friendly Service and 7:00pm with a celebration of The Lord's Supper!

**Church Office:** The church office will be closed on December 24th & 25th for Christmas. We will also be closed the week of December 27th - January 1st for vacations. Online worship will still be available.

## **Prayer requests**

In addition to the people on our prayer list, please remember:

Please keep Carri Thompson, Tim Hunt, Jim Worner, and Yvonne Marts' daughter, Yvette Marts in your thoughts and prayers.

Week of December 21, 2020

## Weekly Calendar TUESDAY (12/22)

11:30AM WOMEN'S BIBLE STUDY ZOOM

6:00PM MUSIC PRACTICE

### **WEDNESDAY (12/23)**

5:30PM ONLINE ADVENT SERVICE

### **THURSDAY (12/24)**

CHRISTMAS EVE - CHURCH OFFICE IS CLOSED

5:00PM ONLINE SERVICE FAMILY FRIENDLY

7:00PM ONLINE SERVICE WITH COM-MUNION

### FRIDAY (12/25)

CHRISTMAS DAY - CHURCH OFFICE IS CLOSED

### **SUNDAY (12/27)**

9:30AM ONLINE WORSHIP



OPEN HEARTS. OPEN MINDS. OPEN ARMS.